March 18, 2019 General Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order by President Jane Wilson at 1:05 PM.

Foylene Spain (Vice President) requested that she be notified of any members who may
be ill, etc. She also noted that Lake Arlington Golf Course holds a Short Course
Challenge on Tuesdays at 5 pm. Playdays: April at Lake Arlington GC, May at Texas
Ranger GC, June at Lake Arlington GC.

Diane Johnson (Secretary): The minutes from the February meeting have been posted on
the website.

Kathy Bergh (Treasurer) presented her report (attached). The current balance is
$4,222.17. She has received the bill for GHIN, which will be paid out of that balance. She
announced that she received information from Cross Timber GC in Azle regarding a
Shop, Lunch and Golf event. Fee is $20 for golf, lunch, and the opportunity to try out
golf equipment.

Dottie Hughes (Games) requested a vote on whether to continue providing golf clinics.
There was not adequate interest, so the clinics will be discontinued.

Maggie Williams (Playdays) said that everything was running smoothly.

Norma Gupton (Handicaps) announced we have 47 paid members.

Donna Doss (Tournaments) announced that this was the last day to sign up. She had
copies of a sample scorecard to familiarize players with the format. The spread of team
handicaps made flighting the field impractical, so the tournament will pay six places.
There are 14 teams signed up to date. She also noted that each team will receive a
backup scorecard in addition to the official scorecard that is kept by their foursome
partners.

New Business

Foylene Spain was contacted by the retirement community at Fielder and Pioneer
Parkway (HW 303) in Arlington about providing free lunches for the AWGA. At this
time there did not appear to be significant interest in pursuing this.

Jane also brought up the issue of the first group on each tee box moving up the tee
markers. There was discussion on this, but resolution deferred until Lynda Duvall,
Rules, is available to address the matter.

Jane Wilson adjourned the meeting at 1:30 PM.

Submitted: Diane Johnson, Secretary







